
Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Procedures for the end of term 
 

Tuesday 16th July children will meet their new teacher and go to their new classroom for a 

session.  

 

From 17th – 19th the children will move to their new year group, classroom and teacher. This 

ensures a good transition for September.  

 

Year 2 (going into yr 3) children will enter and leave via the Humber Drive gate.  

 

Year 5 (going into year 6) children will enter and leave by the Severn Drive main reception 

gate.  

 

All other year groups remain the same. The sibling collection at the rainbow steps remains 

the same.  

 

Its always busy to start with on new gates but it does calm down.  

 

Year 6 will be taught by existing teachers at the school who will be leaving.  

 

There is no swimming in the final week of term.  

 

Any queries please feel free to see me on the Humber Drive gate or email in to 

contact@engayne.co.uk.  

 

Regards  

 

Mrs Sankey  
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